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Beautification Awards: It was discussed and decided to give out a second round of Beautification Awards this year
as in the past there were 3 rounds given. Commissioners to keep their signs, give them out, and bring back to the next
meeting.

Master Plan: Leslie Clark led the discussion with a presentation of the data collected from the survey’s as applied to
the two major components of the Master Plan as Deficiencies and Accomplishments as the proposed table of contents,
as initially being divided into to 8 goals and 8 objectives. Many things were addressed because of the findings and on-
going actions in the community such as vandalism, equipment repairs, general maintenance, storm water runoff,
streetlights out, city beaches and the city boat iaunch needed maintenance etc. There was a consistent input of needing
mare upkeep put into the city beaches, more input into having more city events as in the Block Parties. There was also
discussion on what is beyond the scope of work for volunteers. Keego Harbor DPW department would have to take
more responsibility for the labor-intensive maintenance projects as in delivering mulch and spreading them in the
pocket parks, up-keep of the barrier posts of some parks, sign maintenance, beaches upkeep, etc. Under
accomplishments Parks and Rec has consistently keep up with the guidance of tree planting and match grants,
playground instaltations, community events, fundraising, Signage, advertising of public events, etc. Leslie also stated that
city council would need to acknowledge officially to move the Fran Leaf wetland restoration project forward with grant
funding.

Board Member Comments: Kirsten Sonneville-Douglass asked Robin LaFrance to check into the DIA program Inside out,
Art in the Parks.

ADJOURNMENT:
Chairperson Sonneville-Douglass adjourned the meeting at 8:49PM.

Robin LaFrance, Recording Secretary
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